
 

 

July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find attached our Academy-School Agreement.  It has been printed on yellow 
paper and this is your copy to keep. 
 
The separate sheet has already been signed by myself on behalf of the Academy and I 
would be grateful if you and your son/daughter could sign this copy and return it to the 
Academy as soon as possible.  The Home Academy agreement will serve as a 
reminder of our shared responsibilities and a statement that we are working together to 
help the students achieve their potential. 
 
You are not compelled to sign the document and no further action will be taken if copies 
are returned unsigned.  However, the Governors, the Academy and the vast majority of 
parents would like to feel that there is full support from all parties for the aims, policies 
and the educational activities covered by this Agreement. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
George Anstee-Parry 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 
 

 

Holbrook Academy 
 

 Home-Academy Agreement   
 


